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Monday, September 23, 2024 meeting minutes 

The Connersville Park Board meeting scheduled for September 23, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. 

was held as an email due to lack of attendance for a quorum requirement.  Marla sent 

out an email on September 23, 2024 to each board member for approval and a second 

motion to approve claims and payroll for August 2024. 

Amy Hammons made a motion and Angie McMullen seconded it to approve claims and 

payroll, all approved, motion carried. The next park board meeting is scheduled for 

October 28, 2024. 

 

Scribed by: Kelly Moffett  

September 27, 2024 

Park Board Meeting approved minutes 

Date: __________________ 

 

 

 

 

 
__________________________     __________________________ 
Amy Hammons, President      Angie McMullen, Vice President 
 

 
 
 
__________________________        ____ 
Vane Lashua, Board Member              Julie Fisher, Board Member 
 

 
 
 
__________________________    __________________________ 
Ann Kirschner, Board Member    Sasha Henderson Board Member 
 


